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QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
 

2018 RFP:  NJ Home Visiting Initiative 

Implementation of Evidence-Based Home Visiting Services 

Parents As Teachers (PAT) Warren County 

 

Questions?  Email us anytime at dcfaskrfp@dcf.state.nj.us 

Phone number and contact  

Main Number:  609-888-7730 

Contacts: Jessica Lique                                                                                    
Loren LaBadie  

Deliver proposal to:  50 East State Street, 3rd Floor                                   
Trenton, NJ 

POST ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS GIVEN DURING BIDDERS 
CONFERENCE 

HOPING FOR AN APRIL 1, 2018 START DATE FOR THIS INITIATIVE 

WEBSITE: www.parentsasteachers.org  

 

1. The RFP states (on page 2):   
PAT applicants shall contact Prevent Child Abuse New Jersey 
(PCANJ) and complete the application and have PCANJ confirm the 
applicant initiated the application process in writing as evidence. 
This confirmation shall be a required document. 

 
The RFP directs us to contact PCANJ, which in turn, directed us to 
the local provider for a letter indicating that we have initiated the 
application process… This section also seems to require that we 
“complete the application.”  
 

mailto:dcfaskrfp@dcf.state.nj.us
http://www.parentsasteachers.org/
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Please explain what application you are referring to, and whether any 
documents beside the letter from the PCANJ local provider is 
required. 
 
The letter from the PCANJ local provider is considered the “confirmation” 
that you initiated the application process. 
 
 

2. Years ago, many of the home visit providers participated in a 
research project with Mathmatica & _______.  Have the final reports 
been published? 

 
The reports are still being developed.   
 
 

3. Is there a matching requirement for this RFP? 
 

No, please see page 14 for additional information regarding matching 
funds. 
 
 

4. Is there a standard format for the MOU required? 
 

No, each agency should develop their own MOU. 
 
 

5. Where are the 100 quality standards listed?  Should they be 
addressed in this proposal or in a future one?  If I have a questions 
about the 100 quality standards, who can we contact? 

 
The 100 quality standards are listed on the website, 
www.parentsasteachers.org and should be addressed in this proposal so 
that you are prepared for the July deadline.  Questions about the quality 
standards should be addressed to Jessica Nugent at 
jnugent@preventchildabusenj.org  
 

http://www.parentsasteachers.org/
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